THE ROYAL BRITISH

LEGION

‘Shoulder to Shoulder with all who serve”

January is usually a quiet month for the branch and this year has been no exception. Our January meeting
wasn't held due to how close it fell to New Year.

This year we have some interesting speakers arranged from Trinity house to the last flight over Frankfurt by
Clive Mees. We're always on the lookout interesting speakers so if you or someone you know fits that profile
ask them to get in touch!

Plans are beginning to take place for our annual fundraiser "1918 - 2018" which will be taking place on the
9th June at King George V playing fields in Haughley. More details to follow.

Roy’s monthly thought:
Question for you brains out there..."Why do our feet smell but our noses run?'
Our next meeting will be held on the 6th February at Whetherden and Haughley scout hut at 7.45pm.

To view our latest newsletter or our full calendar of events go to our website:
www.britishlegion.org/branches/Haughley Or search Haughley Royal British Legion
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